
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
I met with Mr. Paul Holzen at my home, 1304 Lewisburg Pike, this past Friday, July 
22.  During this time, I was presented with photographs illustrating the three 
different scenarios to address the situation regarding the median and how it will 
affect my home and the two homes to the South of me.  I am of the opinion that this 
is a rather difficult situation for all parties involved. Unfortunately it seems that 
there is little possibility of reaching a solution that does not create ill will amongst 
the neighbors.  I realize the city would like to keep the median for safety reasons.  
With this in mind, my first choice would be to keep the median with no vegetation 
other than grass. My second choice would be to do away with the median all 
together.  I would like to point out that of my neighbors, I have lived here the 
longest, and my property has been affected the greatest by the Berry Farm 
development.  I hope this will be taken into consideration regarding any future 
decisions that will further affect my property. 
 
 
 
Rhonda Martocci 


